BP 6450

Board Policy
Chapter 6 — Business & Fiscal Affairs

BP 6450 WIRELESS OR CELLULAR TELEPHONE USE

The Superintendent/President shall determine if it is in the best interests of the District to
provide a cellular or wireless phone at District expense.

Motor vehicle drivers may not use wireless or cellular telephones while operating their vehicles
without a hands-free listening device and shall comply with all requirements of California law
regarding the use of wireless or cellular telephones in vehicles.

There shall be no expectation of privacy in the use of a District-issued cellular telephone.
References:

Vehicle Code Sections 12810.3, 23123, and 23124;
26 U.S. Code Sections 274(d)(4) and 280F(d)(4)
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